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Caught in the crossfire . . .

While investigating a multimillion-dollar armed robbery, and several apparently unconnected murders, the
mismatched FBI team of sharp-tongued feminist Ashley Sutton, and her boss, chauvinistic and proud Eli
Tanner, unintentionally walks into the kill zone of a deadly conflict between two formidable opponents.

Sometime earlier, drug kingpin Carlos Mendez had ambushed and killed almost an entire Navy SEAL
platoon off the coast of Honduras. Now a  squad of former U.S. special-operations soldiers wants him to pay
for his sins--in money and blood. But Mendez has political pull, a private army, a deadly arsenal, and a
fortress compound in Miami. And he knows something neither the FBI nor the former spec-ops troopers do. .
. .

The odds don't look good for either group of good guys.

From the backwoods of Georgia to the opulent crime palaces of Miami, DUTY BOUND propels Special
Agents Sutton and Tanner on a wild, edge-of-the-seat ride through hot lead and cold blood.
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From reader reviews:

Ann Mickey:

The knowledge that you get from Duty Bound is the more deep you searching the information that hide
within the words the more you get interested in reading it. It does not mean that this book is hard to
understand but Duty Bound giving you excitement feeling of reading. The author conveys their point in
particular way that can be understood through anyone who read that because the author of this guide is well-
known enough. That book also makes your vocabulary increase well. It is therefore easy to understand then
can go together with you, both in printed or e-book style are available. We advise you for having this kind of
Duty Bound instantly.

Duane Harden:

This book untitled Duty Bound to be one of several books which best seller in this year, honestly, that is
because when you read this guide you can get a lot of benefit upon it. You will easily to buy this kind of
book in the book shop or you can order it by way of online. The publisher in this book sells the e-book too. It
makes you easier to read this book, as you can read this book in your Touch screen phone. So there is no
reason to your account to past this e-book from your list.

Amy Quist:

Do you really one of the book lovers? If yes, do you ever feeling doubt while you are in the book store? Try
to pick one book that you never know the inside because don't assess book by its protect may doesn't work is
difficult job because you are frightened that the inside maybe not as fantastic as in the outside look likes.
Maybe you answer might be Duty Bound why because the amazing cover that make you consider in regards
to the content will not disappoint anyone. The inside or content will be fantastic as the outside or maybe
cover. Your reading sixth sense will directly guide you to pick up this book.

Beverlee Guthrie:

You can spend your free time to learn this book this guide. This Duty Bound is simple to bring you can read
it in the park your car, in the beach, train and also soon. If you did not have got much space to bring the
printed book, you can buy the actual e-book. It is make you quicker to read it. You can save the actual book
in your smart phone. And so there are a lot of benefits that you will get when one buys this book.
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